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60th Anniversary – Sunday 30th June 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Former and Present Club Member 
 
To mark the 60th Anniversary of the Club we will be holding a reunion on Sunday 30th June 2024.  
 
The venue will be The Welwyn Sports & Social Club, Ottway Walk, Welwyn AL6 9AT and take 
place from 12:30 to 16:00. We will have a Free Buffet, a Licensed (pay) Bar plus a display of cars 
from the last 60 years/GBMC memorabilia and hopefully a few other things (‘Live’ music, a 
Concourse d’Elegance, Anniversary Cake and Raffle). The charge will be £20 per head (no 
charge for under 12s) to include the buffet and admission will be by ticket only - please follow the 
link below to register for the event as soon as possible so we have an idea about the numbers. 
Once you have done that, you will receive an email with the details of how to pay for your ticket(s). 
 

https://form.jotform.com/240793268185365 
 
In seeking to contact as many former members as possible, we are sending this notification to 
the e-mail addresses we have recovered from our membership lists in past years. We recognise 
that some may have changed e-mail addresses so, if you are in touch with former members of 
the Club, could you please make sure they are aware of the Anniversary reunion as our records 
are far from complete. 
 
Thank you. 
 
We do hope that you will be joining us on 30th June. 
 

Chris Deal 

(Hon Secretary) 
Green Belt Motor Club 
 
 
  

https://form.jotform.com/240793268185365


 
 
Jotform response 

Thank you for showing interest in our 60th Anniversary 

Payment details: 
Green Belt Motor Club 
Account No: 04331982 

Sort Code: 60-07-38 
£20.00 per head 

with the Reference: 60 and your Surname 

You will be sent an email with these details 

Mel Camp 
Social Secretary 

60@greenbeltmc.org.uk 

 


